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Barnett, Mary

From: Carol <csthz@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Monday, September 7, 2020 11:43 AM
To: Public Comment
Subject: Regulation 2 Comments

It is very important to me to preserve and improve the quality of the Buffalo River water. I agree with all the 
recommendations by the Buffalo River Watershed Alliance. 
 
Carol Storthz 
16 Sherrill Road 
Little Rock, AR 72202 


